KING COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT #24

C/O: Chris Bauer f - 4
19805 Orillia Rd. S. " O 4

Kent, WA 98032

(206) 261-4351  chrisabauer@hotmail.com
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Anne Noris ‘ :_E) = il
Clerk of the King County Council = )
516 3" Ave. Rm. 403

Seattle, WA 98104-3272

Dear Ms. Noris:

Enclosed is the original of our Resolution #2004-SE, which I faxed to you this morning.
As you know, we would like to officially reduce the number of authorized positions on
our district’s board of commissioners from 5 to 3. To accomplish this goal, we intend

this resolution to be the first step towards having a special election on May 18, 2004 in
our district.

I have been in contact with Bill Huennekens, Superintendent of Elections for King
County. He tells me that he has contacted you, and that you have been kind enough to

offer to apply your efforts to get this matter before the Council in time for us to have our
special election on May 18.

Thank you very much for your help in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Chris Bauer
Secretary and Commissioner



